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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENCE, LB Jan 22, 1973 

First,if I have not already done it(I am a little confused 

just now,with reports to write etc),all best wishes for both of you for 1973! 

I have received your letter of Jan.9,and also Don's paper,which 

certainly will be very useful to student t any thanks! 

I still hope to see you in France this year.Ll t me know,so 

I will accumulate some flint to »RX break! 

AO 7 711 2 

-Here,nothing very new.Work,and most of it not very interesting 

mai'i.y papers.I have not knapped a flake since last September!However,I find the 

time to write some scientific papers,and even a SF short story.But not enough 

time! 

I hope you health will quickly improve,so you can make it to 

Europe.I would be so glad to see you again here! 

Bien amicalement, 

F. Bordes 
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